
Crimestoppers seeks showerhead/toolbox theft information

Written by Lauren Ohnesorge
Wednesday, 02 May 2007 03:20

Watauga County Crimestoppers needs your help in
identifying the person responsible for stealing four
showerheads and one handheld Waterworks brand shower
head from a residence at Valle Cay Road in Vilas. 
    The items are valued at $4,500. The theft allgedly occurred sometime between April 1 and
April 20.   A separate theft allegedly occurred between March
20 and April 20 when someone allegedly broke into several
storage units at the intersection of U.S. Highway 421 North
and Slabtown Road. Two Craftsman tool boxes were taken.
  If anyone has any information about these or other crimes
is encouraged to call Crimestoppers at 828-262-4555.
Information will be kept confidential and you could be
elligible for a reward.
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